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It is another busy week here at FHIS, we have a visit from our School 

Improvement Lead, Road Safety Day and a big push on Phonics across 

the school.  

A reminder we have set a Road Safety Home Learning challenge which 

went out last week, please try and join in if you can.  

If anyone is able to support our wonderful Friends of FHIS PTA with 

planning and preparation for the Summer Fayre then please do let 

your child’s class teacher know. We need lots of helpers to make this 

special event run smoothly.  

Wishing you a wonderful week.  

Mrs Edkins  

UPCOMING DATES THIS TERM 
Wednesday 24th April  

Road Safety Day 

Monday 6th May 

Bank Holiday  

Wednesday 15th May 

Life Education Visits FHIS  

Friday 24th May  

Circus Workshop  

Term Ends 

 



Road Safety Day 2024 

 

This week we will 

mark Road Safety 

Day by teaching the 

children all about 

road safety and 

how to keep 

themselves safe 

around the roads.  

Our local Police will 

be coming into 

school and we will 

all be taking a safe 

walk around the 

local community to put what 

we have learned into practice.  

 

This links with our value of 

‘safety’.  

 



EYFS and Key Stage 1 Stars of 

the Week 

This week’s stars of the week are:  

Chestnut  

Jacob– Perseverance with his writing and using ‘Fred talk’ to help him spell words 

Layla– For using ‘Fred talk’ when spelling words she needs for her writing 

Sycamore 

Sophie– Great improvement using finger spaces 

Ariya– Amazing water colour painting 

Ash 

Freddie– Trying extra hard in all his lessons 

Isabelle– Great work on keeping healthy 

Maple 

Annabelle– Excellent learning in science 

Pierre– Great work on measurement 

Willow  

Dallas– Fantastic phonics  

Kionie– For being a duper role model and showing our friendship value daily 

Oak 

Jayton- For his positive mornings 

Holli– Being art smart 



Class Attendance Winners of the Week 

As you are aware, we are trying to raise the overall school 

attendance back to pre-covid figures and are having a real push 

on attendance.  

This week’s class attendance winners are: 

Maple  

97.3% 

:  

Whole School Attendance  

This weeks whole school attendance is:  

93.6% 

National attendance data is:94.3% meaning we are now just 

below national! Please let’s keep working together to get FHIS 

data way above national! Thank you for your ongoing support! 






